
To investors to address coronavirus concerns 
 

As the World Health Organization (WHO) declares the coronavirus outbreak a global public- health 

emergency and given that we have operations in China, we would like to provide our investors with an 

update and opportunity to address any concerns.  

Currently there is no impact to our manufacturing operations in Taiwan, Vietnam and China. We have 

taken all necessary safety precautions for our employees and continue to closely monitor the outbreak. 

Some of the procedures in place include daily temperature checks of all persons entering our facilities, 

restricting any non-urgent travel and implementing more phone-conferencing for meetings Taiwan, 

Vietnam and China.  

(other precautions could be “at-risk employees on 14-day home rest, free masks, etc….”) 

The health and safety of our employees is a top priority while we aim to avoid any significant disruptions 

to our business. We will continue to provide updates if there are any changes or developments. 

If you have any concerns or questions at this time, please contact us charles@chingfeng.com. 

 

Sincerely,  


